
Request for Exemption: 

To Our Mayor, Deputy Mayor & Council Members: 

The West Grey Durham Lions Club, a non-profit organization, is hosting our annual ‘Durham 
Loves Canada’ Canada Day celebration at the Durham Community Centre grounds on 
Saturday, July 1st, 2023 from 4pm to 10pm after which our annual fireworks will start


We have invited J.R.’s Burger Bus, and Èowyn’s to sell food at our event. We understand 
that there is a By-Law in effect that refreshment vehicles are to pay the Municipality $100 for 
setting up for one week or less


As per Section 9, sub 26, we request an exemption from the Refreshment Vehicle By-Law as 
a portion of their profit from sales of that day will be given to our Lions Club in support of 
our community projects.


Sincerely,


Nella Monaco-Wells

Secretary

West Grey Durham Lions Club


WEST GREY DURHAM 
LIONS CLUB


P.O. Box 296, 
Durham, Ontario.  N0G 1R0 

wgdlions.ca 
wgdlionsclub@outlook.com

http://wgdlions.ca

